
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 21st APRIL 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 3C 97.7%! Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 92.9%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.5% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

3C 97.7% 

4B 96.9% 

6W 96.5% 

1D 96.3% 

2G 95.6% 

2B 95.4% 

6J 94.7% 

5YP 94.7% 

RC 91.4% 

3S 91.0% 

5SP 90.7% 

RM 89.6% 

4I 88.7% 

1A 81.1% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Wednesday 19th April 9.00am – Parent online Safety session. 

Tuesday 18th April 9.00am – Imam Masood Assembly 

Tuesday 18th April – Year 5 Visit to Magna 

Friday 21st April All Day – School closed for Eid 

Wednesday 26th April – Reception Trip to Hesketh Park Farm 

Monday 1st May – School Closed May Bank Holiday  

Monday 8th May – School closed Kings Coronation Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish all our families 

a very blessed and peaceful Eid with your families 

and friends. We welcomed Imam Masood 

Chowdhury to school this week to share in the 

blessings and preparations for the festivities.                                                                 

Eid Mubarak to you all.  Mrs Smith 

Cake Sale Fund Raiser  

Last term Khadijah Naeem in Year 5YP organised a 

bake sale in support of a local charity raising funds 

for the Turkey and Syria appeal. With the support 

of her family and friends she raised an amazing 

£500! Well Done!! Thankyou to everyone who 

supported her baking and buying cakes. 

 

  Safer internet 

parents meeting 

On Wednesday the 19th April at 9.00am we will be 
holding a meeting for parents to support them 

with Internet safety. The talk will be delivered by 
the policing team PC Samia Arif, and will focus on 

tips for parents on keeping children safe online 
and make parents aware of sites often used by 

young children which may not be age appropriate. 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Fiza Hussain for super topic homework!!  
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